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Dear Parent/Carer  

A Level Dance T-Shirts 

 

Students from the A Level Dance group expressed an interest in purchasing a t-shirt specifically designed 

for their practical Dance lessons at The Hemel Hempstead School.  The t-shirts allow for students to be 

able to move freely and also give the class an identity.  They may also be used as rehearsal clothing and 

for class performances.  The t-shirts can now be worn as uniform on the days they have A Level Dance 

lessons. 

 

The T-shirts are available at a reduced price of £8.75 and are pink in colour with white text.  Please use the 

school Sims.pay system to make payment.  

 

The school may provide funding for the t-shirts for parent/carers meeting certain criteria.  Please feel free to 

contact Mrs Cooper 6th Form Office. 

May I take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support of the Dance Department.  

 

If you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact me at the school.  

 

Yours faithfully 

  

 

 

 

Miss S Sepala 

Dance Department 
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